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‘Inspiring learners to be the best they can be’ 
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3rd November 2017
Dear Parents

I hope you all had a good break.  Our topic for the past few weeks has been ‘All about Colour’. This week we have been focusing on Bonfire night and it’s colours and next week we will be thinking about autumn and shades of colours.  Our next topic will be the Mr Men and we will investigate and look at shapes and their properties, in particular 3D shapes.  Then Christmas begins!

Here are a few updates:-

· We have nearly completed all the single sounds of the alphabet but I would like to teach a few digraphs before Christmas!  Please carry on revising each phoneme in the phonic scrapbooks as this groundwork is so crucial to your child’s reading and writing.  We will start to learn the two and three letter phonemes/graphemes (digraphs and trigraphs) week commencing 13th November.  These phonemes/graphemes are much harder to learn and need lots of practice, so I will be sending home only 3 sheets a week.  Scrapbooks need to come in on a Wednesday still for new sheets.  To help you with finding digraph pictures I have made a sheet that you can cut up and stick each week, but please feel free to carry on drawing and using the Argos catalogue too!
· Thank you for all the WOW moment stickers I am receiving.  They are so useful and it helps me to form a wider picture of your child.  The children are really enjoying posting them in our WOW post box and then we celebrate each one as a class!  If you need any more just ask!
· As the cloakroom is a little cosy we have a ‘Jumper Dumper’ boxes for each house colour to put our sweatshirts in when we are hot.  Lots of the names are washing out of them now so it’s getting harder to match children to jumpers.  Please can you rename all clothing. Thank you.

· We do go outdoors in all weathers so please can you send in a warm coat, mittens, a hat and scarf when it gets colder.  

· Our class open afternoon is next Tuesday 21st November at 1.45pm.  This is when you can come and make things with your child and look at their learning so far.   If you can’t make it please feel free to send other members of your family! 
· Library books are changed on a Friday so please can they be in their bags on that day.

· The children’s Mathletics username and passwords are stuck in the back of their pink reading diaries for you to access at home.
Things to practice at home:-

· Doing up our coats

· Verbally stretching out and chopping up (segmenting) words (cat becomes c-a-t)

· Being able to hear chopped up (segmented) words (c-a-t makes cat)
· Recognising the letter and saying the correct sound (as quickly as possible!)

· Wordbox lists- sounding out and blending to read words

· Tricky word key rings- reading words by sight
If there are any queries or questions please come and see me after school or write a note.
Many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

Heidi Roberts
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